

Stephanie N Koch

January 18, 2018

Dear Stephanie N Koch,

Thank you for your tax deductible donation of \$10,550 to the Alliance for Global Justice for the project Assata's Daughters dated 6/25/2020. Your gift was important for advancing the tax exempt mission of Assata's Daughters. The Alliance for Global Justice is a 501(c)(3) incorporated in the District of Colombia. Our Employers Identification Number is 52-2094677.

You received no goods or services in exchange for your contribution and, as such, it is fully deductible on your federal income tax form. Please keep this receipt on file in case the IRS requires proof of your charitable contributions. You are not required to attach it to your federal income tax form.

Again, on behalf of the Alliance for Global Justice and the project named above, I thank you for your generosity and hope that we can continue to work together in the future.

Sincerely,

Elane Spivak Rodriguez

Fiscal Sponsorship Coordinator